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Check setup2

Remove 
strings

4

Remove tremolo 
springs 5

Remove tremolo arm3
Installation of the LB-63 
Ghost bridge requires only 
minor modification of the 
guitar body (a hole drilled 
between the bridge and 
control cavities to pass 
wires through) and is as 
easy as changing a pickup.  
If you are not comfort-
able with performing this 
work on your guitar, please 
contact a local guitar tech-
nician to ensure that it is 
performed properly.

Graph Tech’s LB-63 Ghost 
bridge is a drop-in replace-
ment for most Floyd Rose 
Original and Licensed 
bridges, and will open 
the door to MIDI and/or 
acoustic sounds from your 
electric guitar when in-
stalled with Graph Tech’s 
Hexpander MIDI adapter or 
Acousti-phonic preamp.

LB-63 Ghost Bridge 
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tools required

Installation Instructions
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Graph Tech Guitar Labs
Activate your warranty by registering your LB-63 at

www.graphtech.com
(800) 388-7011  •  (604) 940-4961

the evolution of guitar performance



15 Install tremolo arm

Copy Intonation7

Remove 
original 
bridge

6
Install 
Ghost 
bridge
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Put strings on13
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TAP
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Tap test the pickups12

follow directions included with 
these products

Install Hexpander
and/or Acousti-phonic

11

Replace tremolo
springs

10

Drill 
between 
cavities

8 Do not scratch 
guitar with chuck !

9v

Run pickup wires through 
hole to control cavity

Graph Tech Guitar Labs
Activate your warranty by registering your LB-63 at

www.graphtech.com
(800) 388-7011  •  (604) 940-4961


